
Dear Members, 
  
This is with reference to guidelines on Continuous Professional Education (CPE) issued by IBBI 
in August 2019 (as amended from time to time) applicable to the registered insolvency 
professionals. 
  
While processing the applications for CPE credit, it has come to our notice that of late, many 
members have been attending programs repeatedly and claiming credit, in disproportionately 
higher numbers, under the single subject of ‘valuation’.  It is felt that such tendency is not 
aligned to the objective of building systematic competencies of professionals as clearly stated 
in the above guidelines.    
  
Therefore, the members are advised to be cautious while attending such programs 
concentrated around one subject only, and endeavour to attend programs on diverse subjects 
which eligible organizations like IIIPI have been organizing from time to time.   IIIPI reserves the 
right not to approve applications in future, for claiming CPE credit against concentrated 
programs, being offered by some organizations. 
 

***** 


